TO:             Invitees
FROM:       Rob Shannon
DATE:        [xx]
RE:             NBER Summer Institute 2020, Innovation workshop

On behalf of Adam Jaffe, Ben Jones, and Heidi Williams, I would like to invite you to participate in the NBER Summer Institute Innovation workshop.  This year’s meeting will be virtual, held on Tuesday July 14 and Wednesday July 15; the preliminary program is here: https://conference.nber.org/sched/SI20PRINN. 

Invited participants will join via Zoom, and the meeting will also be livestreamed to the NBER YouTube channel for broader access.   We ask that you do not share this invitation or the Zoom link but please feel free to share the YouTube link.  The Youtube link will be can be found on the Summer Institute 2020 page in July.
Please reply as soon as possible but no later than [xx] through the Conference Department's web reply form at [xx].    Please note you must reply to this invitation in order to receive the link to the Zoom webinar.

Further Summer Institute information, including programs (when available) and information for authors, can be found on the Summer Institute 2020 page at
http://conference.nber.org/confer/2020/SI2020/SI2020.html.   

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact me at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.

